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Dear Parents, 

     Just a note from us to say thank you for supporting our 

fundraising program!  We have the majority of families from 

St. Peters purchase Scrip along with many families from 

Blessed Sacrament Parish. 

     In order to keep tuition from rising, the School Advisory 

Council has approved Scrip participation as part of our 

tuition package for the 2015-16 school year.  Each family is 

required to earn $100.00 for the school through your Scrip 

purchases. Make a habit of buying Scrip when you go to 

Walmart, Albertsons, Red Apple, or anywhere else we have 

cards.  You have to shop anyway.  Each $25.00, $50.00, or 

$100.00 card makes a difference.  Some cards pay as much 

as 5%-20% toward earning money for our school.  We raised 

approximately $6,000.00 last year and not a dime of that 

came out of our pockets!!! (For example:  You pay $100.00 

for a Red Apple gift card.  You spend $100 at Red Apple and 

St. Peter School gets $5.00 (5%). It’s an amazing tool for 

non-profit schools and we are excited to see the results.  

     Scrip will continue being sold at Mass over the summer 

and also during the school’s office hours: Tues-Thurs, 9:00–

3:00 pm. 

        

Have a beautiful and restful summer with your families!  

  

Patti 


